
 To ALL our overseas, military, and military 

contractors who are registered voters in Harrison 

County, “Thank You!” for your service! 

 You have the ability to email your FPCA to the 

following email:  ballotbymail@co.harrison.tx.us 

 

 

 Also as a side note:  If you are registered in the 

Houston area, you are probably in HARRIS county and 

not Harrison, (where the main election office is located in 

Marshall Texas.) 

 

 So please be sure to double check which county you 

are sending your application to.  That will help avoid any 

delays. 
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